
Wings of Rogallo Meeting Notes

2021-11-16
● [Ben] President’s address

○ Lots of donations have been made.
○ Ed money being allocated

● [Tristan] Treasurer’s report
○ Overall expenses are down this year, despite adding 2 sites.
○ Increased membership and donations (thanks!) primarily drove the balance sheet

growth.
○ Eye toward future strategic investments in easements.
○ $29,258 in the bank, +64% from 2020.
○ $10,288 operating income, +264% from 2020.

● [Richard] Membership services director’s report
○ 500 members

○
● [Evan] Election / nomination recap

○ Same board as 2020 minus Pam Kinnaird, plus Chris Pak
● [Dan] Upcoming safety clinic

○ Dec. 11
● Site reports

○ [Spencer (absent)] Ed Levin
■ Road update?  Should be fixed soon

○ [Steve (absent) Mission
■ Special use agreement renewal with EBRPD in progress.  Lease

agreement between City of Fremont and EBRPD nearing completion
○ [Robert] Diablo

■ Special event permit for Diablo renewed
■ Robert is working on running a clinic at Diablo in the new year

○ [Pam] Stables and Mori Point
■ Discussions with GGNRA about the following:

● launch conditions



● site procedures
● non commercial tandem
● HG access at Stables

■ Upcoming work party
○ [Ben] Coyote lake

■ Beginning discussions with Santa Clara Parks.  Franco is reviving the
efforts.  No progress yet.

● [Evan] RRRG site renewals
○ Happening soon.

● Q&A
○ Roy Spencer asked about vehicle access to the Mission LZ

■ Evan (in place of Steve) responded that the EBRPD park staff have
explicitly asked us to not drive along the hiking trail to the LZ, due to
increased park usage.  This was previously communicated to all club
members, most recently in June 2021 when the updated Mission site
procedures were published.


